
Plant Sale Report 2023

The 2022/23 Plant Sale Committee worked hard, had lots of fun and made a 
nice profit for the GCW this year. The Plant Sale Committee held three sales. The 
first sale was the popular “bulb sale” in November. In December we held a 
holiday sale, which is always a festive way to begin the month in anticipation of 
the season to come, selling paper whites, boxwood trees, amaryllis planters and 
the like all created with care by committee members. Our third and final sale 
was held at the June luncheon at Elise DuPont’s lovely home, “Patterns.” The 
sale was an old fashioned plant sale where members donated houseplants, 
perennials, herbs, etc from their own gardens which they had divided or 
propagated themselves. This sale was particularly enjoyable and memorable as 
sharing something from one’s own garden is one of the most joyful and 
rewarding parts of the entire gardening experience. It was a special sale and one 
that we will try to duplicate in years to come. 



